
From: Alusha Morris   
Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 3:47 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline 
 

To Ontario Energy Board, 

 
Please stop the Enbridge fracked gas pipeline to Ontario. We need to end fracking, co2 emissions 
and carbon dependent energy production NOW.  

Alusha Morris 

 

 

 
 

mailto:BoardSec@oeb.ca

	From: Alusha Morris <alushamorris@gmail.com>  Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 3:47 PM To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> Subject: OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline



